
Fred Sturtevant
Mechanic Falls

Just wanted to let you folks know to nit support these bills ,and keep protecting our farmers  
they have it tough enough with the economy and weather in Maine.  There are fewer and 
fewer of them now . Thank you 
Fred Sturtevant
239 north street 
Mechanic Falls,   Maine 


